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Quantum Graphite Limited (ASX: QGL) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Quantum Graphite Limited (‘QGL’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of QGL, pending 
it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Monday, 28 November 2022 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 

Todd Lewis 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
 



 
 
 
 

 

25 November 2022 
 
 
Mr. Todd Lewis 
Manager Listings Compliance 
ASX Limited 
Level 4, North Tower 
525 Collins Street 
Melbourne Vic 3000 
 
e: Todd.Lewis@asx.com.au 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Request for trading halt  
 
As foreshadowed in the Company’s announcement on 18 November 2022, the Company is due to release 
results of testing on samples of Uley Graphite undertaken by INEMET at TU Freiburg undertaken today. 
 
The Company requests that its shares be placed in a trading halt until such time as the announcement is 
released to the Market. The announcement should be released by Midday today and the trading halt should 
then be able to be lifted. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
The Company consents to this letter being released to the market. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rochelle Pattison 
Director 
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